
RESOURCEFUL 
     Synonyms:  original, inventive, innovative, unique 

The danger is, if there isn't enough to improve upon, he may 
starting making changes, just for the sake of change. 

His ability to take existing ideas and turn them into something 
better, from start to finish, makes this a person of vision and 
foresight.   

Eager to apply new methods to various situations, he is willing to 
tackle almost anything.  

He enjoys brainstorming and coming up with innovative new ideas. He 
doesn't worry too much about deadlines or time constraints, but 
wants the freedom to think through anything he is about to 
undertake.   

He enjoys learning new information and solving new problems, but 
doing the same thing repeatedly turns him off.   

She has some different ways of seeing things that may not always 
coincide with the views of others.  Putting an interesting twist on 
some concepts, she doesn't feel tied down to conventional, standard 
thought.   

Always interested in learning, he reaches out for the unique, the 
atypical. 

Good at problem solving, he dislikes doing the same thing 
repeatedly, but welcomes new problems, especially complicated ones.  

He is talented at unraveling the details and getting to the core of 
a matter, then finding creative solutions. 

You are able to plunge into the middle of something brand new, pick 
up the pieces and begin improvising solutions immediately.  By 
creating a completely new concept, you are able to generate 
unlimited options and alternatives to improve an existing 
situation. 

Always looking for new and better ways to do things, you ignore the 
standard, traditional ways.  You love taking on a challenge and all 



you need is for someone to say 'it can't be done' for you to 
immediately begin improvising.  You never take 'no' for an answer, 
but are usually able to get what you want, one way or another. 

With her quick thinking and creativity, she can devise clever new 
techniques for promoting the company to prospective clients.  

In her zeal to initiate novel plans, she may overlook the fact that 
some things are fine as they are.  

She looks at things in a way most people never even consider. If 
given the opportunity to take on special projects she could be 
really innovative.  If her boss gives her a chance to prove 
herself, she could become one of the most imaginative contributors 
on the team. 

Imagination enables you to give a new look to an old idea and 
brings versatility into your thinking. 

Using his considerable resourcefulness, he explores a wide variety 
of alternatives in order to create a successful effect. 

Visualizing all the possible outcomes in a variety of scenarios, he 
is a problem solver who is happier dealing with potentials than the 
actual implementing of the solutions he creates.  Therefore, his 
talents are best used in a position that calls for someone of 
vision, rather than a hands-on, down-and-dirty type of manager. 

This is not someone who will stick with the tried and true, 
standard methods of operating.  She is much more comfortable with 
the freedom to create her own techniques. 

Ambition may be dead-ended when this individual fails to recognize 
possibilities and/or is unable to be resourceful in tight spots. 


